
 
 

 

 

DEMOCRATIC SERVICES COMMITTEE – 17TH SEPTEMBER 2014 
 

SUBJECT: PROTOCOL FOR THE WEBCASTING OF COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 

REPORT BY: ACTING DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES AND SECTION 151 
OFFICER 

 

 
1.1 The attached draft report is due to be considered at the meeting of full Council on the 7th 

October 2014.  The Democratic Services Committee are asked to comment on the proposed 
report and webcasting protocol prior to the final report being considered by full Council. 

 
 
Author:  J. Jones, Democratic Services Manager. 
 
Appendices: 
Appendix 1 Draft Council Report - Protocol for the Webcasting of Council Meetings. 
 
 


